
Celebration of Term 1A 
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highlights from our first half term back at school. These have been added to our school facebook page and class pages on our school    
website. 

 

School Council Non Uniform Day 

Thank you parents for your support, £257.84 was collected.  

 

School Development Day h Monday 2nd November   

Today we had our first school development day of the school year. Teachers today focused on the curriculum area of World Around Us 
and our classroom assistants worked at completing training tasks in relation to achieving their Apple Teacher accreditation. 

 

Staggered Arrival Time 

We will continue with the staggered morning arrival. Parents can chose a time of their convenience to leave their child/ren to school    
between 8.45amh9.10am. We have found that the majority of our pupils have arrived by 9.10am so would encourage all parents to 
endeavour to leave their child/ren to school by 9.10am. This will enable teachers to get learning started a bit earlier in their classrooms each 
morning. 

 

School Uniform 

Please remember on non PE days, it is full school uniform, shirt and tie for Y3h7 pupils. Smart Uniform Awards will be presented this 
week for Term 1A. 

Please ensure that any hair accessories are small and discrete and in keeping with the colours of our school uniform. 

  

Engage Programme 

The Department of Education in relation to Covid-19 have recently launched a new initiative called the Engage Programme. The                 
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classrooms. 

 

Road Safety 

We have never had so many Year 5h7 pupils walking home from school. Please continue to remind your child/ren of the importance of  
crossing the road correctly and safely. 

   

We very much look forward to having all our pupils back again in school on Tuesday 3rd November. 

    

Mrs Jamison 
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Ditch the Dark Day h Friday 6th November 

Enhance your uniform by wearing something bright and colourful                    

to school on Ditch the Dark Day 

Road Safety Poster Competition 
To help promote and encourage good road safety we have launched a competition to design a road 

safety poster. Pupils are encouraged to use either their creative drawing, painting or computer designing 

skills to create a road safety poster.  Entries are to be returned by Wednesday 4th November. 

 

 

Competition winners will be announced on  

Ditch the Dark Day h Friday 6th November 

October Value h Kindness 

In relation to our October value of Kindness we are planning two charity collections as follows:- 

 

Year 1h4 Drop Inn Ministries h Shoebox Collection 

Last year, pupils if they wished brought in an item to add to a class shoe box. This year the charity asks 

for a small donation instead of items. From the money donated Drop Inn Ministries will then purchase 

items to fill shoeboxes to distribute. This week Year 1h4 teachers will share with their class a short video 
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(suggested amounth50p) to their class teacher.      

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5h7 Ballymoney Food Bank 

In relation to this project we would love it if each        
Year 5 g 7 pupil could bring in one small item for a 
whole school collection in the school foyer. 

 

Thank you as always for your support. 


